
VFS GLOBAL  

EST. 2001 | Partnering Governments. Providing Solutions. 

 

 

 

 

Venue Update Notice

 

Dear Applicants, 

 

The Consular tour scheduled in Yanbu on 23rd 

August 2024 have been shifted to new venue with 

the following details.  

 

Applicants holding appointments for the 

aforementioned Consular tour may proceed to the 

new venue as per the time details mentioned in the 

appointment letter.  

 

New Venue Name Al Higgi Hotel 

Address Near Baladiya Signal, Opposite Riyadh Bank, Yanbu 
City, Saudi Arabia 

Google Maps https://maps.app.goo.gl/8jdruQSqBTnvsnLQ9?g_st=co
m.google.maps.preview.copy  

Address QR Code 
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